
Letters

Alphabet	
Countdown

Important	
Dates

May	3rd – Walking		
field	trip	to	the	
library
May	24th – Field	Day
May	26th – No	
School	- Memorial	
Day

Room	111

What’s	
New?

It	is	hard	to	believe	that	it	is	
already	May! This	year	has	
flown	by! We	are	looking	
forward	to	so	many	fun	and	

exciting	things	this	month. On	
Friday,	May	3rd, we	will	be	

taking	our	walking	field	trip	to	
the	library. Miss	Kim,	from	the	
Clearing	branch, came	to	Blair	
and	read	to	us	in	the	beginning	
of	the	school year,	so	it	will	be	
fun	to	tour	the	library	and	see	
all	the	wonderful	things	it	has	
to	offer. Field	Day	is	scheduled	
for	Friday	May	24th. Keep	your	

fingers	crossed	for	good	
weather,	so	we	can	celebrate	

with	our	school	parents	
outdoors. We	started	our	

alphabet	countdown	last	week	
and	will	continue	to	review	our	
letters	and	sounds	everyday	
this	month	with	fun	activities	

and	crafts.


